City's online payment portal will be down Nov. 3
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The City of Gallup Online Utility Payment Portal will be offline to conduct necessary
maintenance and upgrades from 5 pm until 10 pm on Nov. 3.

During this time, Customers will be unable to make online payments for utility bills until the
system restarts.

Payments can be placed in the night-drop at the downtown building located at 110 W. Aztec
Ave.
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